ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT



Jaynellen J. Holloway, P.E. 920.262.4050

Andrew Beyer, P.E. 920.262.4052

Maureen McBroom, ENV SP 920-206-4264

Ritchie M. Piltz 920.262.4034

Secretary, Wanda Fredrick 920.262.4368

MEMO

TO: Chairperson Dana Davis and Committee Members

FROM: Andrew Beyer, P.E.

DATE: November 30, 2023

RE: Public Safety and Welfare Committee Wednesday, December 6, 2023 at 5:00 p.m.

Review and take possible action: Parking removal on west side of S. First Street between Wisconsin Street and Spring Street

BACKGROUND:

Review and take possible action: Parking removal on west side of S. First Street between Wisconsin Street and Spring Street

During the November 21st Common Council Meeting, it was moved that the subject item return to the Public Safety & Welfare Committee for further review and crash data be provided by the Police Department. The November 1st narrative detailing the parking removal request and draft ordinance are attached.

Attachments:

- Narrative of November 1, 2023
- Draft Ordinance